
HEATH TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION 
March 2023 

 
The Heath Township Planning Commission met on Thursday March 9, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Township Hall. 
 
Members Present:      Michael Stork 

Hilda Boerman 
    
                                         
Also present was Greg Ransford, Planner 
 
Members Absent:   Don Wickstra     
                               Michael Phillips 
                               Randy Poll 
 
The meeting was postponed by Stork due to no quorum.  
 
 
ITEM 1 
 
Tabled request from William Landgrebe to construct a 30’ x 57’ pole barn in front of home. SUP 
 
ITEM 2 
 
Sketch plan review for Ross Schipper for landscaping and bulk commodities retail facility. Stork 
explained that due to no quorum, Ross could give his sketch plan review, but he would still need 
to submit for Site Pan Review to the Planning Commission in a future meeting. Ross decided to 
still do an informal sketch plan review with the non-quorum members in attendance today and 
proceeded to explain his plan to Stork and Boerman. 
 
ITEM 3 
 
 
Next meeting date is April 13, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Clerk Missy Harvey 
 


